
Notes from our latest Rotary meeting 16th Dec (sent to all members)  

  

  

Rotarians,  

Just a quick note for those who couldn't attend our meeting last night. 37 

attendees, including 8 members from the lunchtime club enjoyed a very 

well informed talk from Mark Edgerley (recently retired town centre 

manager). He described the master plan for the Aldi, Crossfield Hall and 

the bus station area of the town. The large number of questions reflected 

the interest of the club in the towns future. David Sutton provided the 

vote of thanks.  

I advertised the lunchtime clubs annual carol service, 21st December 

19:00 and advised that I had committed 50% of my presidential giving 

budget to three major charities (Jane Scarth, Parkinsons UK and the 

Motor Neuron Disease Association).  

Keith noted that the club was currently featuring in the Southern Echo for 

our contributions to our local foodbank. Graham Lee was thanked for 

coming up with this idea and seeing it through. Next meeting is business 

on 6th January 19:30.  

  

Merry Christmas  

Bryan  

  


